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Dear Family and Friends,  

As you may know, I am a student in the St.  Petersburg High School Band program and a 

member of the Green Devil Marching Band. 

I am asking for your support of the program’s success by making a tax-deductible donation 

towards our annual “March-a-thon” rehearsal.  We will rehearse all day on the St.  Petersburg 

High School campus as we prepare for regional marching band competitions. 

Our fundraising goal is $100 per marching band member.  Would you please support me by 

making a donation?  Funds raised will help offset the costs of instrument repair, instruction, 

music, drill, transportation, and equipment needs that we incur every year. 

I encourage you to visit our band website and to “like” us on Facebook to stay up-to-date with 

our band program’s news, videos, and photos.  And as always, I would love to see you at one of 

our performances. Dates and locations can be found on our website. 

I hope you will support me with a donation today.  Cash donations are accepted, and all checks 

must be made out to St.  Petersburg High School Band Boosters.  Please write my name in the 

memo line so that I can receive credit for your donation. 

Thank for your time and consideration and I hope to see you at one of our performances! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our band director, Ms. Katie Aucremann, at 

aucremannk@pcsb.org. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Member, Green Devil Marching Band 

St.  Petersburg High School 

 


